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CTC Connect Wireless Sensors 
Battery Shipping Compliance 

 
CTC Connect Sensors require a battery to operate. The shipping of batteries is tightly regulated under various 
international and national guidelines to ensure safety. One of the primary regulatory bodies for air transport of 
dangerous goods is the International Air Transport Association (IATA), which sets global standards and 
regulations to ensure safe, secure, and efficient aviation. Ground shipment of batteries is regulated by each 
country's respective Department of Transportation or similar authority.  
 
Please note, in addition to the requirements of the aforementioned regulatory bodies, it is important to contact 
your shipping carrier to understand their requirements.  Shipping carriers impose their own internal safety 
policies and protocols that may require stricter packaging, labeling, or documentation. Please note, due to carrier 
specific policies, CTC can only ship CTC Connect products via FedEx. 
 
CTC has undergone all necessary compliance training and certification requirements mandated by IATA, United 
States Department of Transportation, and FedEx for the shipping of our battery classifications. It is crucial for 
CTC distributors to be aware of and comply with these regulations to avoid any legal or safety issues. 
 
Important Compliance Information: 
 
CTC Connect Sensors are classified as UN3091 Section II due to the battery being contained inside the 
equipment.  
 
CTC WSK Series Connect Line Wireless Starter Kits are classified as UN3091 Section II due to the battery being 
contained inside the equipment.  
 
CTC Connect replacement battery packs are classified as UN3090 Section IB. 
 
Please note, the shipping and packaging requirements are different for each classification. 
 
If you wish to reship CTC Connect Sensors, Starter Kits, and Battery Packs via FedEx, we suggest reaching out to 
the FedEx dangerous goods hotline along with your FedEx sales representative. This is a free resource which can 
help you with this process.  
 
FedEx Dangerous goods hotline: dghotline@fedex.com 
 
If you do not wish to undergo the necessary steps to reship CTC Connect products, all CTC Connect products 
must be shipped from CTC to the end use destination. 
 
This awareness notice is a good faith effort to educate all CTC distributors on the compliances required to 
ship batteries, and CTC is not liable to remind or enforce these practices. CTC is also not liable for any 
penalties incurred by unauthorized battery shipments performed by distribution partners. 
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